

# 2021-09-20 Meeting notes

## Date

20 Sep 2021

## Attendees

- [Sergiu Sanielevici](#)
- [Alan B Craig](#)
- [Rozita Laghaei](#)
- [Kelly Pierce](#)
- [Davide Del Vento](#)
- [Paul Rodriguez](#)
- [Kevin Clark](#)
- [Marcela Madrid](#)
- [Sudhakar Pamidighantam](#)

## Goals

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 minutes	Welcome	<a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	
10 minutes	L2 Update	<a href="#">Philip Blood</a> <a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Please consider the opportunity to propose one or more professional development activities that you wish to complete by the end of May 2022 and which have associated costs. The deadline is September 29. Please submit one instance of this form <a href="https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_mBFrEeWYfirvqBTR9&amp;d=DwMGaQ[...]BdCbvQl&amp;s=cfMIFZrVgwwQfCxe68VpVr4rKkpl4HyOOzD4lrwn40o&amp;e=">https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_mBFrEeWYfirvqBTR9&amp;d=DwMGaQ[...]BdCbvQl&amp;s=cfMIFZrVgwwQfCxe68VpVr4rKkpl4HyOOzD4lrwn40o&amp;e=</a> for each activity you are interested in. For example, attending SC21 (registrations are now open for remote as well as in-person participation).</li><li>• ECSS Symposium tomorrow: InterACTWEL Cyberinfrastructure: Enabling Long-term AI-driven Decision Support for Adaptive Management of Water, Energy, and Land Resources in Watershed Communities Presenter(s): <a href="#">Meghna Babbar-Sebens</a> (Oregon State University) <a href="#">Samuel Rivera</a> (Oregon State University) <a href="#">Eroma Abeysinghe</a> (Indiana University) <a href="#">Eric Coulter</a> (Indiana University) <a href="https://illinois.zoom.us/j/89288738446?pwd=Vmxkam5VVGdkZDVTZDlVc09iVGZOdz09">https://illinois.zoom.us/j/89288738446?pwd=Vmxkam5VVGdkZDVTZDlVc09iVGZOdz09</a></li><li>• Consider presenting at future symposia.</li><li>• Users whose grants expire by 12/31 should now apply to the XRAC (by 10/15).</li><li>• Should XSEDE announce its end to the user community?</li></ul>
30 minutes	Activity update	All	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Please review and update <a href="https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bHPL0Av8Zop5pHMG2ef_LDz7M5evBpJe4nb3E0jBC6k/edit?usp=sharing">https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1bHPL0Av8Zop5pHMG2ef_LDz7M5evBpJe4nb3E0jBC6k/edit?usp=sharing</a></li><li>• Where to get support replacing ECSS? Putting consultants on PIs' research grants? Local support from campus research facilitators? SP consultants?</li></ul>
5 minutes	Wrap-up	<a href="#">Sergiu Sanielevici</a>	Next meeting: October 4

## Action items

- All: bring the concerns you hear from the community about the end of ECSS to the October 4 meeting